Notice of Special Meeting
Mississippi Environmental Quality Permit Board

Please take note that a special meeting of the Mississippi
Environmental Quality Permit Board (“Permit Board”) will be held
on Monday and Tuesday, September 1-2, 2015, beginning at 9:00
a.m., in the Commission Hearing Room at 515 East Amite Street,
Jackson, Mississippi. At the special meeting, the Permit Board
will consider Issuance of an NPDES Permit (No. MSO061743), to
the West Rankin Utility Authority for a wastewater treatment
facility in Rankin County, Mississippi. As always, the public is
invited to attend the meeting.

Posted June 2, 2015

i J.

Senior Attorney
Mississippi Department of
Environmental Quality



